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UGC-MMTTC, University of Allahabad, Prayagraj successfully conducts the 

inauguration of 17th GURU-DAKSHTA program 

 

UGC-MMTTC, University of Allahabad started an online 17
th

 GURU DAKSHTA: 

Faculty induction program from 1
st
 August to 28

th
 August 2024 to enhance and widen the 

teaching outcomes in the area of holistic multi-disciplinary education. The thematic program 

has been organised under the leadership of the director of UGC-MMTTC, Prof. Ashish 

Saxena and the deputy director as well as coordinator of the program Dr. Rashmi Srivastava. 

The inaugural program began with a brief introduction given by the coordinator followed by 

introduction of the chief guests by deputy director Dr Nitikant and the welcome address by 

director Prof Ashish Saxena.  

Prof Annpurna Nautiyal, Hon’ble Vice-chancellor of the HNB Garhwal University, 

Srinagar, Uttaranchal was the chief guest of  the program and Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor Prof. 

Prabha Shankar Shukla of North-Eastern Hill University (NEHU) was the Guest of Honour in 

the inaugural session on 1
st
 August 2024 and both addressed the participants of the faculty 

induction program and highlighting the need for strengthening key areas to improve the 

quality of learning outcomes at higher education level by enhancing information flow and 

communication between teachers and students. The address by the chief guest was full of 

words of wisdom and wonderful information focussing on the need of training for capacity 

building of the faculty. Concluding remarks were addressed by assistant director Dr Anamika 

Yadav giving vote of thanks to everyone.  
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